
WRMS Art Club Application           

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

       Your child has expressed an interest in joining the Art Club at Warner Robins Middle 

School. The Art Club is an after school extracurricular activity that will meet once a month from 

2:45-4:00 unless we are working on a project. Meetings will be held in the Art Room on 

Thursdays and the students will be walked to the front parking lot when the meeting is over. 

Please make arrangements to have a ride waiting at 3:50 on meeting days. Please make 

arrangements in advance for pick up.  Attendance is required at the meetings, students that 

continually do not show up to meetings will not continue to be a part of the club.  
 

Art club dues are $20 for the school year to include the t-shirt and supplies needed 

for the projects. Please do not worry about the fee until the student has received the 

acceptance letter to Art Club.  
 

**Artwork:  

 Students will be chosen based on their application, as well as the artwork that they submit 

with it. Students should submit artwork with their application. Draw a creative design or 

something that you have learned in art or about art. Please use color in your drawing as well. 
NO TRACING!!!!  You must attach artwork to the application before turning it in. 

Applications without artwork will not be considered. 

You must complete your work using the Google form at the bottom of this page no later than 

Friday, August 30th, to Mrs. Maine. 
 

**Teacher Recommendations:  

See Mrs. Maine in room 316 for Recommendation forms (2) to give to teachers of your 

choice. 
 

Projects:   

In the Art Club students will be involved in helping with Art Contests, setting up art shows and other 

projects incorporating different mediums. Students need to be able to stay after school on days that we are 

working on projects. A note will be sent home on occasion to describe a project we are working on. 

 

 The first project will be the Art Club t-shirt design. Each club member will come up with a 

drawing for the t-shirt. The art club members will vote on their favorite design. The best design will be 

submitted to make the T-shirts. The design needs to have a “Warrior” theme or art supplies and a Warrior. 

Shirts will then be on sale for teachers and students to buy to wear. Art clubs members will receive a shirt.   

 

Only 15- 20 students will be chosen for art club. This will be based on a first come, first serve basis. 

Meaning, the first 15-20 students that turn in their application with the correct criteria will be the art club 

members this year! Good luck! 

 

I look forward to meeting you and working with your child in the Art Club! 

Morgan Maine (Visual Art Teacher) 

Send any questions to morgan.maine@hcbe.net 

 

Please fill out the application HERE (crtl+Click) and turn it in along 

with your artwork no later than Friday, August 30th.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdY_JMoF8KcGp5XRxddAhms62vmQUrJ3iSwZK-hKKcoWbHbUQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

